| oppose this bill.

There are many Oregonians that carry and handle guns in the safe, respectful way that we all should.

Many of these people take the time to educate themselves further and get a concealed handgun license. Our state law and police
officers encourage this and run fingerprints and background checks on all applicants.

These are the kind of people we want to carry guns. For protection of themselves and others around them.

Why would anyone want to change the law to now punish them?

What a mess this would be for anyone trying to follow the law. People have learned the laws of our state ( as a whole ) and got their
CHL so that they can be legal when traveling for business or pleasure.

If this bill went into effect, a person driving just down 15 alone, would pass in and our of being legal 9 times as they drive through 9
counties.

A concealed handgun license should cover our state as a whole, as it was and is intended to be.



